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INVITATIONS 
APCAV Extraordinary General Assembly on 18.7.23 

& APCAV 55th Anniversary on 12.8.23  
 

 
 
Verbier, June 20, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear members, 
 
This year, APCAV celebrates its 55th anniversary. This is a great opportunity to get together and 
celebrate an exciting event. 
 
We have planned two meetings for our members this summer: our traditional general assembly 
during the Verbier Festival and a celebration for our 55th anniversary. 
 
General assembly 
 
Our summer general assembly will take place on Tuesday July 18, 2023, at 14.00 at the Salle des 
Combins du Verbier Festival. The meeting will be followed by an aperitif and will end around 
17.00. 
 
Christophe Maret, President of the Commune of Val de Bagnes, Florian Michellod, President of the 
Société de Développement de Verbier, Simon Wiget, Director of Verbier Tourism and Laurent 
Vaucher, CEO of Téléverbier SA, will be present to provide us with updated information on their 
respective organizations and to answer your questions. 
 
So that our speakers are prepared with thorough answers to your questions, please register your 
attendance at info@apcav.ch send us any questions by July 13. 
 
APCAV’s 55th anniversary Celebration 
 
This will be an exciting event to celebrate APCAV’s 55th Anniversary which will take place on 
Saturday August 12, 2023, at Chalet Blanc (an exclusive private club), located just below the arrival 
at the top of the Savoleyres lift. 
 
Program: 
• 12:00 noon Aperitif 
• 13.00 Delicious meal (three courses) accompanied by Valais wines and entertainment 
• 15.00 End of the event 
 
Tickets for this celebration will cost 65 CHF for members and 90 CHF for non-members.  
APCAV will sponsor part of the costs of the event. 
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The number of places is limited to 100 people: registrations will be taken on a first come first 
served basis. Please register by July 23 at the email address info@apcav.ch or by telephone with our 
secretariat, the Verbier Trustee, on 027 771 60 31. 
 
Please can we remind you to supply us with your e-mail addresses. 
 
We communicate important information by e-mail: topics of interest regarding properties and 
invitations in advance of events. We are also in the process of sending our members an important 
survey concerning APCAV via email. It would be helpful to improve our communication with our 
members by e-mail for efficiency and for environmental reasons. We thank you in advance for 
providing your e-mail addresses to our secretariat (contact details above) if you have not already 
done so. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you on both these occasions.  
 
In the meantime, dear members, we send you our best regards. 
 
 
On behalf of the Committee 
 
 
 
 
Brigitte Borel 
 
 
 
 
 
               
 

 


